NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A QUORUM OF THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS MAY BE PRESENT AT THE FOLLOWING EVENT:

Government Accounting Training Session at the Rio Verde Community
Center Board Room on Tuesday, July 26 from 1:00pm — 4:00pm

This 1s a training event. No decisions or business will be conducted.
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Jo Lewis, Administrative Manager

Posted at Rio Verde Fire District, 25608 N. Forest Road, Rio Verde, Arizona at Rio Verde Post Office, Rio
Community Center, Tonto Verde Community Center, and the Fire District website at www.rioverdefire.org
onJuly 13, 2016.
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